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          18th November 2021 

 

Dear Families, 

I write to you firstly with an important reminder. As you will all be aware the Government is increasingly 

concerned about the rate of infections of Covid 19 and as a result, and following our vaccination programme, 

I would like to remind all families of the importance of regular LFD testing of our school community. 

We will be sending home test kits to families on the evening of the 18th November 2021. Can I urge you ALL 

to register these test kits and record the results via the Governments portal - full instructions are with the 

test kits. It is vital for our students and staff to remain healthy and testing plays an important role in this, so 

please do test your family regularly. 

Secondly, please be aware that Friday 19th November 2021 is an INSET day, therefore, the students last 

day of school will be on Thursday 18th November 2021 when they will finish at their normal times. School 

will reopen on Monday 22nd November 2021 as normal for all students. 

Finally, I would like to remind students in Year 11, and those of you who may have friends and relatives 

considering their choices after year 11, that we have our Sixth Form Open Evening at 17:00 hrs. on 

Wednesday 24th November 2021.  The evening will showcase our extensive academic, sporting and 

maritime offer for our year 12 and 13 students. Please do come along, everyone is welcome. 

As usual please email admin@lns.org.uk if you have any questions and keep an eye on our website 

lns.org.uk for updates. 

 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr M Schofield 

Headteacher 
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